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HUSD and VVTA have partnered together for the 23/24 school year to
allow all HUSD students to ride VVTA Buses free of charge. Students
who present their school IDs will be allowed unlimited free rides on all
VVTA Fixed and County Routes during operating hours.

This is great news and just another example of how HUSD is partnering

vvta.org/for-students/




